
AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF UNIVERSITY WOMEN
MID-PENINSULA BRANCH  (including South San Mateo County)

presents

“Inspiring Leaders, Champions and Scientists
 for Tomorrow”

 Tech Trek girls will share their experiences   
  from the 2019 STEM Camp. 

Saturday, September 21
2 - 4 pm

Redwood Shores Library *
399 Marine Parkway at Bridge St., Redwood Shores

Greet old friends, make new ones, and 
learn about the coming year in AAUW as we 
continue to support equity for women and 
girls.

Open to the Public (no charge)

*The meeting space is provided as a community service by the City of Redwood City.
   The City neither sponsors nor endorses this event nor the presenting individual or organization.

For more information, call 592-5822, email aauw-mid-pen@earthlink.net, 
or go to website mid-peninsula-ca.aauw.net

Membership is open to those who have earned at least an A.A. degree or higher from an accredited institution.

mailto:aauw-mid-pen@earthlink.net

